
Appendix C – Additional Change to Committee Appointments  
  

At Council on 30th January 2024, various changes to committee memberships were reported 
(see Appendix G here: Agenda item - Report of the Head of Governance (moderngov.co.uk)).  In 
the Appendix, Councillor Jajeh was incorrectly listed as a Member of the North Area Committee, so 
this change was not required to be reported to Council.  All Members of the Area Committee area 
may be substitutes so Councillor Jajeh will continue to be listed as a substitute for the North Area 
Committee.   
 
It is recommended that Council note the correction to committee appointments as 
detailed above.  
 
 
 
 

https://barnet.moderngov.co.uk/mgAi.aspx?ID=42530#mgDocuments

